Circular No.: 18-102
Date

:
07 June 2018
To

:
ALL UNIT OWNERS & RESIDENTS
Subject
:
UPDATED OFFICE TELEPHONE – ENGINEERING AND SECURITY 
Greetings!

We would like to inform you that TRAGCC will officially use the following new telephone numbers to replace all other current telephone numbers being in use, with effect from today in order to improve the communication. 

Please,   kindly update your contact information and we look forward to serving   unit owners and residents as usual with this new telephone number.

	Engineering Office
	[image: image1.png]


(02) 239-4904

	Security Office
	(02) 239-3958


Kind regards,

For and on behalf of The Residences at Greenbelt Condominium Corporation
THESS M. FLORES
Head Property Manager
